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To whom it may concern

I think it’s important that the Council understands that the local community would like to see a new Lidl
store on New Hey Road, 

Therefore we feel  we would be grateful if you could register our support for the project

Diversity & freedom of choice will only help the area, Sainsbury have an absolutely monopoly in this
area and their pricing strategy reflects this with higher pricing for most products. Lidl will bring great
choice & competition




